

TO: **TAUC Executive Committee**

TAUC Board of Directors

June 3, 2010 DATE:

FROM: Stephen R. Lindauer, CEO

RE: TAUC Executive Committee Meeting – July 21, 2010 – 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM

TAUC Board of Directors Meeting – July 21, 2010 – 1:00 PM to 5:00 PM

The next meeting of The Association of Union Constructors (TAUC) Executive Committee and Board of Directors is scheduled for Wednesday, July 21, 2010 at the Embassy Suites Hotel O'Hare, 5500 North River Road, Rosemont, Illinois 60018. The schedule is as follows:

Tuesday, July 20, 2010

6:00 PM - 9:00 PM **TAUC Committee Dinner Location:** Gibson's Restaurant

> 5464 North River Road Rosemont, Illinois 60018

Wednesday, July 21, 2010

8:00 AM - 9:00 AM **TAUC Committee Breakfast Location:** Tropical Atrium Location: Salon B

9:00 AM - 12:00 PM **TAUC Executive Committee Meeting**

12:00 PM - 1:00 PM **TAUC Committee Lunch Location:** Tropical Atrium

1:00 PM - 5:00 PM Location: Salon B **TAUC Board of Directors Meeting**

Please contact Ms. Gwen Jackson at (703) 524-3336 extension 111, if you are unable to attend the meeting.

To complete online registration visit TAUC's website at www.tauc.org and login under your Username and Password, then click on Events & Meetings, next click on TAUC Executive Committee and Board of Directors Meeting, then click on Register Now.

For those of you who require hotel accommodations please contact the Embassy Suites Hotel O'Hare directly at (847) 678-4000 or (800) 362-2779 to reserve a sleeping room under The Association of Union Constructors (TAUC) room block. The room rate is \$149 per night, plus tax. The cut-off date for all sleeping rooms is Monday, June 20, 2010.

A draft copy of the May 11th Executive Committee meeting minutes and a tentative agenda for the July 21, 2010 meeting will be emailed to the Executive Committee prior to the meeting.

In addition the **Board of Directors** will receive a draft copy of the May 12th meeting minutes and a copy of the tentative agenda prior to the Board of Directors meeting.

The financials for the first six months will be emailed before the meeting. Look forward to seeing you in June!